April 11, 2024

Subject: Update to Discontinuation Notice —- LOCTITE® CAT 17 UNP

Dear Valued Customer:

Henkel Corporation ("Henkel") is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers,
including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings.

We are writing to clarify a previous communication regarding the discontinuation of LOCTITE CAT 17 (the
“Product”). We will be discontinuing the production of only the unpigmented configurations of this Product
as listed below, effective immediately. Once we complete production for all open orders, we will have
exhausted the stock of raw materials and we will not be able to offer an opportunity for a last time buy.

IDH IDH Description

1188004 | LOCTITE CAT 17 UNP 40Z
1188005 | LOCTITE CAT 17 UNP
1188007 | LOCTITE CAT 17 UNP 1GAL

Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further
information.

Thank you for your support of our products. We look forward to your continued business.

Best Regards,

Penny Gliane
Henkel Corporation
Regional Product Manager
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